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Communication from the Permanent Mission of 
Malta to the International Atomic Energy Agency 

Regarding Guidelines for the Transfers of 
Nuclear-Related Dual-Use Equipment, 

Materials, Software and Related Technology 

1. The Director General has received a Note Verbale from the Permanent Mission of 

Malta, dated 3 December 2003, regarding Malta’s nuclear policies and practices. 

2. In the light of the wish expressed at the end of the Note Verbale, its text is attached.

International Atomic Energy Agency 






